REF ID:A63188

R£9 Mexch 1955

¥r. (iles G. Healey
Institute of Navigation
University of California
Ion Angeles 2k, Californis

Dear Mr. Healeys

Your letter of § March 1955 and its most interesting
inclosure arrived during a visit to Xurope on official
business. Upon my return I hasten to thank you most
sincerely for remepbering me and for including me in a
relininary distribution of the Bonampak color plates.
They sre beautiful, truly beautiful!l

Tour recalling that we met at the home of the late
and lemenied Arensbergs leads me to say that very soon
nov you may expect to see & book by Mrs. Friedman and me
on our Findings =8 a result of extensive studies of
Shakeppeare-Bacon ciphers, including those Mr. Arensberg
wrote about. In this connection I would like to sdd that
I had hoped that the Aremsberg Collection of books on and
about Francis Bacon wvould £ind a home in Washington sand
vas disappointed at the decision of the Francis Bacon
¥oundation to keep it in California.

With cordial greetings to both Mra. Healey and
rmlrﬂelf, I am,

Bincerely,

WILLIAM ¥. FRIEDMAN

Epprovedior Release by NSA on 06-19-2014 pursuantto £.0_13520
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